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I hope our regular newsletters keep you well informed and up to date on school news. 
Yours sincerely,
Mrs C. McKinlay 
Head Teacher
(------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

‘You Said’ and ‘We did’
Please note any suggestions or contributions to help support school improvements

Your Name __________________________________________________Date_______________

Your Child’s Name _____________________________________________Class______________

Dear Parents/Carers, 





Please find attached a 2019-20 Bankhead School Calendar with key dates for this session.  We will keep you informed about after school clubs by letters as well as opportunities for you to join your child in their learning.





In addition to newsletter feedback, we are always ready to listen to your comments and concerns.  However, please remember that the class teacher’s first responsibility is to the children and 9a.m. is a very busy time.  If you would like to discuss an issue with any member of staff, please ask for an appointment from the office and we will arrange one as soon as possible.  A member of the Senior Leadership Team (Mrs McKinlay, Mrs Clark and Mrs Hamilton) is always available in case of emergencies. 





Harvest Assembly





Harvest Assembly is on Thursday 10th October at 9.15am when the school community donates food items to support the local North West Food Bank. All parents/carers are welcome. We appreciate any donations you are able to offer.  The items listed on their website that they need urgently are:


Tinned Fruit�
Jam�
�
Diluting Juice�
Tinned Meat�
�
UHT Milk�
Tinned Potato/Instant Mash�
�
Rice Pudding/Custard�
Sugar�
�
Toiletries/Shampoo�
Coffee�
�
Cleaning Products/Washing Up Liquid�
Pasta Sauce�
�
There has also been a tradition in Bankhead of donating flowers for our P7 pupils to deliver to elderly neighbours. If you would like to contribute by buying a bunch of flowers for these elderly neighbours, that would be very welcome.








Staff Changes 





Miss Debbie Ann Noble, a Glasgow City Council Supply Teacher, is covering Mrs Moore’s absence and maternity cover in P2b.  We thank Mrs Moore at this time for her commitment and dedication to the children of Bankhead and wish her the very best of luck as she looks forward to the birth of her baby.








Car Free Zone





Thank you to all of our parents who are helping to keep our children safe by observing the times, before and after school, and not driving on Broadlie Drive or Caldwell Avenue. There are a few drivers who are continuing to ignore the signs and we ask you to respectfully observe these safety rules.   





Beat the Street 





We encourage all our children and parents to participate in the Beat the Street Game- every time you are out walking or cycling to use their key fob or card to gain pints and lift Bankhead from being 10th on the leader board. https://beatthestreet.me/glasgowcity
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